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As the 405 Project moves forward on multiple fronts, a community meeting has been set to preview what's next.

If you live or drive near the 405 Freeway, it's impossible to miss the massive construction project going on in the
Sepulveda Pass. This week, a community meeting offers a chance to learn more about what's ahead—and how
best to navigate delays and detours as the project moves forward on multiple fronts. The meeting takes place at the
Mirman School Auditorium, 16180 Mulholland Drive, on Thursday, July 26, from 6 p.m. to 8 p.m.

The first hour of the meeting will consist of a presentation on Carmageddon |ll—the upcoming 53-hour closure of the
freeway—as well as details on the September opening of Sunset Bridge and the reconstruction schedule for the
Wilshire ramps. The remaining hour will be devoted to questions and answers.

For more information, contact Metro Community Relations at (213) 922-3665 or 1405@metro.net. You can also get
updates on the project page and The 405 Report.
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